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AH Committee

From: ikaika neizman <ikaikaneizman@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 02, 2019 11:38 AM
To: AH Committee; info@makilafarms.com
Subject: Makila Farms Project

Aloha, 
My name is Ikaika Neizman.. I am born and raised on Maui, here on the west side in Lahaina. I 
graduated from Lahainaluna in 2002 and I am 35yrs old. I have a Bachelors Degree in Political 
Science but I work outside my major at Old Lahaina Luau and also Royal Hawaiian Surf Academy. 
Although I have two jobs, I am nowhere near being able to afford a house for my fiancé and my 2yr 
old daughter. The Makila Farms project gives me a chance to own a part of Maui. My Grandma is 
full blooded Hawaiian and for me being Hawaiian, it would be the greatest privilege to be able to 
own my own land here in Hawaii! I believe the Makila Farms project is a great opportunity and is 
also different from other projects, maybe they learned from others what they did wrong and have 
made the corrections to be adaptable and suitable for the region of the project.. I applaud Greg 
Brown and his ability to offer more than 50% work force housing and although it is not 100% work 
force housing, I understand that he is trying to give back to an island that provides him with so 
much.. I do hope to be a part of this great opportunity and I hope other developers can take notes 
and give back more than they are taking.. It saddens me that I have to work so much to survive 
here in Hawaii and I am unable to be present at the meeting.. I hope for nothing but a positive 
outcome and support for this project, and I also pray for a positive outcome for myself.. Thank you 
and have a beautiful day!  
 
Ikaika Neizman 


